Network Rail will suspend Wokingham
train whistles

I was pleased to hear that Network Rail has agreed to suspend the train
whistles from December 23 rd following complaints from residents and myself.
They need to find a better way of ensuring safety if they wish to travel
faster on that section of track , or revert to the old permitted speed. The
noise is unacceptable to residents.
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